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THE INTERNATIONAL YOUNG PHILOSOPHER AWARDS
THIS YEAR MARKS THE THIRD YEAR OF THE INTERNATIONAL YOUNG 

PHILOSOPHER AWARDS. 

For 2023 we invite young thinkers from around the world to think about the theme of belonging.

• Belonging seems to constitute a crucial aspect of our lives and has been related to a fundamental need that 

humans have to be alongside other human beings and be accepted as a valuable member of a group (e.g., family, 

friends, colleagues, country, world, and so on). Belonging becomes ever more important as a topic in the current 

time where people face sudden displacement because of war and the climate crisis, or internal forms of 

displacement due to poverty or housing, different identities, gender, race or religion. The International Young 

Philosopher Awards enables young people from around the world to develop, express and share their thoughts 

with one another about these important issues.

• All entries should be submitted by Friday 31st March, 2023. Entries should be emailed to the IYPA 

email address: youngphilosopherawards@ucd.ie

mailto:youngphilosopherawards@ucd.ie


TEAMS MATHS 2023

• 6th years. Peter Connolly, Josh Sloggett, Conor O'Reilly 

and Louise Pearl came 2nd and are now through to the 

National Final. 

Cathal McGoldrick, Alison McNulty, Euan Maguire and 

Fintan Byrne came tied 3rd



1 MYLES
FRIENDSHIP TREE



WELL DONE TO SPC JUNIOR HURLERS & MR
CORMICAN NOW INTO THE LEINSTER SHIELD FINAL



WELL DONE TO SPC 
EQUESTRIAN TEAM WHO 
CAME 2ND LAST WEEKEND



CONGRATULATIONS

• Well done to Lisa J in TY who came third in the SCA 

category of the Annual Robert Ballagh Art Competition

• Lisa's piece will be part of the exhibition of winners which 

will run from Tuesday 14th to Saturday the 25th of March at 

The Droichead Arts Centre, Stockwell St., Drogheda



ONGAR
CHASERS 
BASKETBALL 
TEAM

• Open Evening Basketball Training Event for Under 14 

Girls in Ongar Community Centre on 

Sunday February 5th from 16:00-17:30 for girls born 

in 2009

• Girls and parents are invited to attend to meet 

coaches, play basketball and hopefully join the club.

• For further information please email 

girls2009@ongarchasers.com



CYBER BULLYING TALK FOR PARENTS
19:00 WEDNESDAY 8TH FEBRUARY

Followed by Parents Association AGM

All Parents very welcome to attend





CLARIFICATION RE UNIFORM

• The Parents of student allowed to wear PE uniform on a non-PE day during Offscript will 

receive a text message.

• All other students are to be in full uniform for the Offscript Festival.





ENJOY THE 
LONG 
WEEKEND


